
NWOET Annual  
Superintendents Meeting  
May 1, 2017 
 

Keynote Speaker 

Q & A with Senator Randy Gardner 
 
Please accept our invitation to attend the NWOET Annual Superintendents Luncheon. 
 
We will open with a brief review of the latest trends in classroom technology 
and testing, followed by a look at legislative issues. You will also be able to 
see our newly remodeled lab, and hear what our plans are for future 
enhancements which will allow for demonstrations of emerging learning 
technologies such as 3-D and virtual reality learning spaces. 
 
DATE: Monday, May 1, 2017,  
TIME: 9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  
 Registration begins at 9:00 a.m. with light refreshments.  
 Luncheon buffet begins at 11:00 a.m.  
LOCATION:  NWOET, 245 Troup Ave., Bowling Green, Ohio 
 
Please let us know by email or fax if you will be able to attend. And, thank you for your continued 
support of NWOET as we work together to help your teachers make effective use of technology for 
learning and for life. 
 
The NWOET Annual Superintendents Meeting is FREE for all superintendents; others are welcome 
for $25.00 each. 
 

Please let us know by April  21, 2017 if  you plan to attend. 
Send an email to nwoet@nwoet.org or fax 419-372-0220. 

 
 
I will !  I will not ! be attending May 1, 2017  
 
___________________________________________________  
Name of superintendent (no cost for any superintendent) 
OR 
____________________________________________________  
Name of superintendent alternate (free registration for alternates from NWOET Comprehensive Member Districts) 
   
Names of other attendees who are welcome for just $25 each. Payable by PO, check or credit card day of event. 
 
_________________________________________      _________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________     _________________________________________ 

Keynote Speaker: 
Randy Gardner 


